
October 3, 2018 

Sir Speedy 
620 N. Glenville Dr. 
Richardson,TX 75081 
972-238-7664
Brooks Thompson
Brooks@sirspeedyrichardson.com

CSB #1808-097 

Print Materials 

The City of Frisco has awarded Lines 1 – 3 on the above mentioned Competitive Sealed Bid to your 
agency. This is an annual contract, good for one (1) year from 10/02/2018 to 10/02/2019 with four 
(4) optional annual renewals. Please acknowledge receipt of this letter by signing and emailing it to
Ryan Quigley at rquigley@friscotexas.gov.

Name Date 

Signature 

Thank you for your interest in serving our needs. We look forward to a successful business 
relationship. If you have any further questions, please contact the Purchasing Division at (972) 292 
5546. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Quigley 
Buyer 
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